
 

Real Assistive Technology for Everyone  

(RATE) Conference 

Assistive Technology to Enhance Learning for All Students 

Saturday, October 23, 2021 

9 a.m.-12:30 p.m. 

This year’s conference will be VIRTUAL with synchronous (live) sessions. 
 

The RATE Conference is an educational conference that focuses on strategies for using 
assistive technology hardware, software, and peripherals to enhance learning for all students, 
especially for those with special needs. Sessions will focus on high and low incidence special 

education assistive technology supports, as well tools to help students using augmentative 
and alternative communication. 

 
This year’s keynote presentation features the Thomas Jefferson School for Science 

and Technology Assistive Technology Club.  

All FCPS Staff, Parents and Community Members are invited to attend! 

◆ Registration for all participants is open online on the conference website. 

◆ FCPS Staff can earn 5 recertification points for attending the conference. 

◆ Email atssupport@fcps.edu with questions. 

◆ Assistive Technology Share Fair Video Resources.   

◆ For more information visit www.fcps.edu and search “RATE Conference 2021”.    
 
 

 
The 2021 Real Assistive Technology for 

Everyone (RATE) Conference, is sponsored by 
Assistive Technology Services (ATS), part of 
the Office of Special Education Instruction in 

the Department of Special Services. 
 


